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Committee on Bylaws 
The Committee on Bylaws has received a request from the Caucus Collaborative for a Bylaws 
change that would include representation of the Caucus Collaborative on the Executive Board. 
This request has been referred to the Executive Board for its consideration. The Executive 
Board has been in discussions with the Caucus Collaborative on this matter and is scheduled to 
take it up at the July Executive Board Meeting. Depending on the outcome of that meeting the 
Committee on Bylaws is prepared to act as necessary and present any potential changes to the 
Bylaws to the Governing Council for consideration at the November Governing Council 
Meeting. 
 
Committee on Membership 
The Committee on Membership has been sharing their component's success stories and best 
practices during the quarterly meetings. The Committee was also introduced to the new Higher 
Logic platform, in addition to getting updates from APHA staff about APHA Your Way. The 
Committee will be discussing methods to collect and share best practices using the new 
platform, as well as creating a toolkit for Committee members 
 
 
 


